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Mr. Nick Detutshmann
Freedomizer Business Services

Dear [ -. Detutshmann:

Thank you for your letter to the Maryland Department of Transportation Motor Vehicle

Administration (MVA) regarding operating a motor vehicle with bare feet. I appreciate the
opportunity to address your concerns.

Currently, Maryland law contains no prohibition against operating any motor vehicle with bare feet.

Thank you again for your letter. If you have any additional questions or concerns, please contact Ms.
Melissa Robinson, MVA’s Legislative Analysis, and Policy Development Supervisor, at 410-768-
7205 or mrobinson5@mdot.state.md.us. Ms. Robinson will be happy to assist you.

Sinceyely,

,W

Christine Nizer
Administrator

cc: Ms. Melissa Robinson, Supervisor, Legislative Analysis, and Policy Development, MVA
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